Announcements for Wednesday, April 17, 2019
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All Tri-M Music Honor Society members who ordered a Tee-shirt, please see Ms.
Mattingly to pick it up. Again, Tri-M shirts are in for all those who ordered them.

If you are interested in being an OFFICER for the Spanish Club for next school year,
please come by Ms. Echt’s room and pick up an application ASAP.

Seniors, if you missed the cap and gown delivery days, see Mrs. Gregory in Office 123
during lunch TOMORROW.

If you are an upcoming senior and did not attend the assembly about senior pictures,
stop by room 845 between classes for a booklet and complete the information card.

TODAY is the LAST DAY to purchase prom tickets. Link to purchase tickets via
schoolpay is on the BTHS website. Ticket pick up will be during lunches Monday
through Thursday next week.

Medical Club meeting tomorrow morning at 8:30 am in Mrs. Bransford’s room, Room
825. Wear your shirt.



